
Mr David Crofts 

23 Brisbane St, Berwick,  

Victoria, 3806 

 

 

5 April 2017 

 

 

Dear Mr Crofts, 

This letter is in response to your request for clarification of your medication history and the rationale 

for it. I have reviewed your medication history with Monash Health and I can inform you that: 

- The first record of medication in your Monash Health file is from 14/03/2000 and your 

medication was Flupenthixol Decanoate 100 mg IMI 2/52 

-  The dose was reduced gradually to 40 mg IMI 2/52 from 12/07/2000 

- Your medication was changed to Zuclopenthixol Decanoate 300 mg IMI 2/52 from 

3/03/2004 

- There is a gap in your medication history due to the transfer of care to private psychiatrist 

and GP. The next record is of Flupenthixol Decanoate 40 mg IMI 2/52 prescription was on 

1/07/2015 

- On 7/12 /2015 a decision was made to switch to Paliperidone Palmitate 150 mg IMI 4/52 

due to your refusal to comply with assessment and verbally aggressive behaviour which 

were considered sings of being unwell 

- Due to poor response to the new medication you were admitted to Casey E Ward and your 

medication was changed to Zuclopenthixol Decanoate at the dose of 450 mg IMI 2/52 

- You were discharged on this medication and you have been on the same dose since. 

 

I would like to inform you that I am no longer your treating psychiatrist.  

Please refer all your inquiries to your current treatment team. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Dr Atanas Yonchev, 

Consultant Psychiatrist 

Pakenham Community Care Team 


